

File ref: IRO-2968

4 September 2012

Rob Gourdie FYI.org.nz

By email to: fyi-request-524-9ff66f6f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Gourdie

Thank you for your email received on 29 August 2012, requesting information about currently registered food premises in the 6012 post code area. I have been asked to provide you with a response.

Please find attached a spreadsheet detailing the trading names and addresses of all registered food premises in the 6012 post code area.

It was initially believed that the extraction of the information from the computer system in which it is held would take several hours, due to the variables that could be searched. This is why you were quoted \$125 + GST at the time of your original request. On a second evaluation, the information extraction was found to be achievable in approximately one hour, negating the need to charge for officer time.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Chris Brown

Issues Resolution Office Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 801 3479

Email: chris.brown@wcc.govt.nz





